
17-003 QA PRODUCT RECALL – BABY TREND HYBRID CHILD SEATS 
DUE TO INJURY HAZARD 

Date:  12 January 2017                                                                                                                  Recall: # 17-003 

Scope: Select Worldwide Retail Stores and Ecommerce 

In cooperation with the NHTSA, Baby Trend Inc. is recalling select models of the Hybrid 3-in-1 LX booster seat due to 
injury hazard.  

Hazard:  The center adjuster may detach in the harnessed mode with a child weighing more than 40 lbs and cause 
an injurt hazard.  

Description:  This recall involves certain Hybrid LX 3-in-1 Centennial booster seats, model number FB58181, 
manufactured on July 23, 2016, and Hybrid LX 3-in-1 Kiwi booster seats, model number FB48417, manufactured on 
July 14, 2016.  The Exchange only sold the model shown in the table below 

UPC MODEL # ITEM DESCRIPTION 

090014017972 FB58181 (D)HYBD 3IN1 CARSEATCENTENNI 

Only 11 affected serial numbers were sent to the Exchange : FB58251 FF 000073, FB58251 FF 000472, 
FB58251 FF 000515, FB58251 FF 000517, FB58251 FF 000522, FB58251 FF 000526, FB58251 FF 000527, 
FB58251 FF 000580, FB58251 FF 000624, FB58251 FF 000629, FB58251 FF 000632 

Incident / Injuries:  Baby Trend has received ZERO reports of injuries to children in connection with the use of these 
seats that are subject to this recall. 

Remedy:  Baby Trend is providing customers who own these specific model and serial numbers a replacement free 
of charge. 

Sold at:  Walmart and Military Exchange stores and online. 

Manufactured In:  China 

Consumer Contact:  If you determine that you own one of these specific model and serial numbers you can obtain a 
replacement by calling Baby Trend customer service at 1-800-328-7363 or by 
emailing: babytrendrecall@babytrend.com. 

 


